
 

 

Press release 
January 25, 2024 
 
 

Peab rebuilds wastewater treatment plant 
in Luleå 
 
 
Peab has been commissioned to rebuild Uddebo wastewater treatment plant in 
Luleå. The customer is Luleå miljöresurs AB (Lumire) and the contract is worth SEK 
157 million.  
 
The project is part of the work on the Eastern Link, where new main pipelines for 
wastewater are being laid to the plant. Peab will build and install a new intake section with 
an inlet pump station, preliminary treatment and grit chambers. 
 
“I’m proud that we with local resources have been entrusted by Lumire to carry out this 
project with focus on sustainability. The wastewater treatment plant is an important 
community function that will be used for many years to come,” says Jörgen Eriksson, 
Region Manager at Peab. 
 
The project is a turnkey contract in partnership. Construction will start in the first quarter 
2024 and is expected to be completed in the second quarter 2026. 
 
The project will be order registered in the first quarter 2024. 
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For further information, please contact: 
 
Juha Hartomaa, Head of Investor Relations Peab, +46 725 33 31 45  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Peab is the Nordic Community Builder with 15,000 employees and net sales of SEK 60 billion. With a 
local presence and focus on our own resources we develop, do the groundwork and build everyday 
life where it’s lived. Company headquarters are in Förslöv on Bjäre Peninsula in southern Sweden. 
The Peab share is listed on NASDAQ Stockholm. 
 
 


